

Bethel Township Board of Trustees October 6, 2020 Workshop Meeting Minutes

Admin:

- 1: Annexation update: Administrator Ehrhart reported that he met with Rob Schumer of Huber Heights last Friday and talked about potential annexation. Possible developers and what kind of Density is being presented.
- 2: Silver Lake continues to do Venue's, such as Weddings
- 3: Current request for Lot Splits with Pro Trim in the future.
- 4: Met with Joe Tuss with focus on moving forward with an updated Strategic Land Use Plan.